
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
La Madrona Athletic Club is home to 7 lighted hard tennis courts.  We have one court 
dedicated for the ball machine, four main playing courts and two teaching/walk-ons 
court with priority to our teaching professionals.  Any member may reserve a court 

unless the club has given priority to a league or club sponsored event. 
 

 Here are our court reservation policies; 
 

 Only club members may reserve a court. An individual may only reserve one 
court at a time and must be present during reservation play. 

 Every member and guest must sign in prior to their reservation with a La 
Madrona staff member. 

 Guest fees are $15 for guests 18 & over and $10 for 17 & under.  A $25 fee will be 
charge to any guest that has not been registered with a clubhouse employee prior to the 
reservation. 

 Reservations can be made up to 7 days in advance with a La Madrona staff 
member or online via your member account. 

 Court reservation is limited to 60 minutes for singles play and 90 minutes for 
doubles play and only 60 minutes for ball machine use. 

 Courts 1,4,5,6,7 may be reserved with court 1 given priority to ball machine use.  
Any reservation made on court 1 for play before court 4-7 are booked will moved 
to the ladder courts. 

 Our high-tech ball machine may be reserved, free of charge, on court 1 only.  
Please refer to our ball machine etiquette posted by the ball machine for proper use.  

 Members will have a 15 minutes leeway to show up for their reservations.  At 
which point the court will become available for walk-ons. 

 Members may cancel their court reservation up to one hour prior to their play 
time.  Failure to do so may incur a charge.  

 A $10 fee will be charged to any reservation not canceled prior to one hour of 
reservation time and to any no-shows. 

La Madrona Athletic club has these policies in place to help our members with court 
accessibility and for a fair and consistent process for all.  Any failure to follow these 

policies may revoke all reservation privileges. 

We hope you enjoy your time on the tennis courts. 

            Thank you for your cooperation. 
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